
 

I am very excited to be the PTSA president at Vista Heights for the 2013-2014 school year. 

Nothing is more important than our children's education and parent involvement is a big factor in 

their success. I have found that being involved in the PTSA has been a great way for me to be an 

advocate for not only my own children, but for other children as well. Throughout the year we 

will work with the administration, teachers, staff, and student council to bring fun and 

educational opportunities to our students to help make their experience at Vista Heights one of 

the best. Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions, concerns, or if you would like 

to be more involved with the Vista Heights PTSA. Thank you for your dedication to the success 

of our children! 

Audrey Barton 

audrey@mineer.com 

435-590-0466 

President- Audrey Barton 

Treasurer- Lisa Gibby 

Secretary- Kathy Tippets 

Leadership- Charlotte VanValkenburgh 

Reflections- Laurie Hamblin 

Red Ribbon- Anne Harrison 

Sucker Sales- Roxanne Beal 

 


